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Docket No. 50-2
License No. R-28

Mr. James R. Miller, Chief I
'

Standardization &'Special I-

Projects Branch
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Miller
,

~
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This is in reference to a letter concerning emergency preparedness
dated November 6, 1980 from Robert L. Tedesco, Assistant' Director
for Licensing, Division of Licensing.

Mr. Tedesco's letter directs us to submit a facility emergency plan
within one year. of November 3,1980. The Ford Nuclear Reactor Emergency
Plan was submitted to you for review and approval on June 12, 1980.
Registered letter receipt was acknowledged by your office. on June 16,
1980.

The individual responsible for Ford Nuclear Reactor Emergency Planning-
is Reed R. Burn, Reactor Manager.

Sincerely,

ATiW
William Kerr
Director
Michigan Memorial-Phoenix Project
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xc: Steve L. Ramos, Chief
Emergency Preparedness Development Branch
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